
WDC Notices
Key Stakeholder Meetings and 
Open Day - Draft LTP 2012-2022

WDC would like to invite any interested 
members of the public to come along to the 
following Key Stakeholder Meetings planned 
over the month of May 2012:

•	 Benneydale on Thursday 17 May 2012 
at 7.00pm. Benneydale Hall.

•	 Waitomo on Tuesday 22 May 2012, 
at 5.30pm. Waitomo Caves Discovery 
Centre.

•	 Te Kuiti on Wednesday 23 May 2012, 
at 5.30pm. Waitomo Cultural and Arts 
Centre.

WDC will be having an Open Day at 
Te Kuiti on Saturday 19th May 2012, 

from 10am - 3pm. 

Waitomo District residents and ratepayers 
are invited to an open day this week to learn 
more about and comment on what Council is 
proposing in the draft LTP. We look forward to 
sharing our plans and encourage anyone with 
an interest to come along and tell us what you 
think. Councillors and staff will be at the open 
day to answer queries and listen to feedback.

This is a family event, so come along and let 
us know your views on Council’s proposed way 
forward.  For further information contact our 
friendly Customer Services Team on 
0800 932 4357 or visit our website.

Chris Ryan

Chief Executive
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